
Presbyterian Parent Cooperative Preschool
Donor Recognition Tree

The PPCP Community Tree Donor Recognition Project is one way that the Presbyterian Parent
Cooperative Preschool can recognize our supporters, memorialize our alumni and raise funds for
continued improvement of our wonderful preschool..

For over 35 years the members of the Presbyterian Parent Cooperative Preschool have dedicated
their time and energy to supporting our sweet little school. Projects and improvements such as
our playscape, sandbox, street sign, sidewalk, porch refinishing, interior and exterior painting of the
building, landscaping, and many, many more have been made possible by our members’ efforts,
with the support of the First Presbyterian Church. Now we embark on a new and exciting project!

The property behind and alongside the preschool building has become our Outdoor Classroom, a
safe and inviting area for the children to learn, play and explore in a natural space. Through the
hard work of our fundraising committee, generous donations from PPCP members, the First
Presbyterian Church, and its congregation, a beautiful fence has been installed. We have also
installed a sandbox, an outdoor sink, a water table and a play platform (short deck)

Plans for future improvement include a music wall, storage and more. A new sign will be installed
this year and with it, an integrated art piece, the PPCP Community Tree, which will grow its leaves
throughout the years. We invite you to make your mark in your community by getting your very
own engraved leaf on our tree. The tree will not only be a decorative addition to our outdoor space
but it will also highlight the cooperative nature of the preschool. Perfect to purchase for your
business, family, or as a gift, the leaves will also be a way to honor those who have made their
mark at the PPCP. The proceeds from your purchase of tree leaves will be put directly to program
enhancement.  The tree and its leaves will be on display for generations to come.

Sample leaf image not actual size:

Leaves will measure approximately 6” long.

This project, made possible by a joint effort with the congregation and leadership of the First
Presbyterian Church, will be a catalyst for controlled improvement of our curriculum and
improved quality of our program for all current and future students of the PPCP. This is your
chance to be a part of this important and visionary development. Thank you for your continued
support!

Interested in supporting us through a donation or sponsorship, but don’t want to order
a leaf? Contact us or make your donation by mail or in person at the church office.

PPCP Outdoor Classroom ℅ FPC, 410 W. Hutchison St., San Marcos, TX 78666

Please use the order form on the next page to place your leaf order.


